
DISCOVER KOREA
* 100% Guaranteed Departure from Seoul - Minimum 1 Person * All-Inclusive English Speaking

Escorted Tour * Impressive and Sumptuous Food *
* NO Shopping Stops * Pick-up at Any City Area Hotel in Seoul *

* Best Accommodation in The Region for Your Leisure and Comfort *

4D EASTERN KOREA

4D WESTERN KOREA

7D ROUND KOREA

This is a complete course for 4days of Eastern
Korea Tour with the just right mix of natural
and man-made sights. Admire the UNESCO–
listed Bulguksa Temple and traditional Korean
houses at Andong Hahoe Village and discover
traditional Korean crafts at the Hanji Theme
Park. 

Grasp the real image of Korea during this 4
days 3 nights, exploration of the cuisine,
history, and scenery of the country’s western
region. Sip tea with a Buddhist monk in a
centuries-old temple. Explore Korea's
breathtaking natural beauty and intriguing
spiritual history.

Discover an amazing Korea in 7 days getting a
complete impression of Korea's cultural
treasures, dreamlike landscape and
traditional experience. This tour will bring
you major places all over the South Korea.
Delve into South Korea's must-see cultural
attractions, bustling cities, and traditional
townships on this 7 days!


